
  

                
 
Dear Student, 
 
The Federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act has made funding 
available to colleges and universities to assist eligible students who have been impacted by 
COVID-19. The funds are targeted to give students cash to cover their expenses related to 
the disruption of campus operations because of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
You have been awarded a CARES Grant in the amount of $xx for the spring 2020 semester. 

The refund will be issued via the refund payment method you have chosen. If a selection 

within your Student Account Center has not been made, a check will be issued. Please note: 

It will take 7-10 additional business days to receive a refund if a check is processed. It is also 

important to review your address information within Self-Service under the My Profile tab, 

then Account Information. If your address is incorrect, update it by sending your new address 

from your Anderson campus email to andersoncentral@andersonuniversity.edu. 

 

By accepting the CARES Grant, you certify that you incurred expenses such as food, 

housing, course materials, technology, health care, and childcare related to the disruption to 

campus operations because of the COVID-19 pandemic and are prepared to provide 

documentation (if requested) that your expenses were greater than or equal to the amount of 

your grant. If your expenses were not greater than or equal to the amount of your grant, you 

must notify aid@andersonuniversity.edu to reduce or remove your grant. 

 

Additional information about the CARES Grant may be found at 

https://aid.andersonuniversity.edu/consumer-information.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy C. Tate 
Director of Financial Aid & Scholarships 
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